
ACCESS TRACK CLOSED 
NO UNAUTHORISED ACCESS 

FROM 18th NOVEMBER 2024 FOR 21 WEEKS 

CONSTRUCTION OF ENABLING INFRASTRUCTURE 

As per the provisions of the Land Reform (Scotland) Act 2003 and The Construction 
(Design and Management) Regulations 2015, the Scolpaig Farm access track is closed. 

The farm track is being upgraded as part of the Scolpaig enabling infrastructure project. 

Any changes will be publicised via cne-siar.gov.uk 

Alternative access via the Wider Path Network is delineated below. 
Wider Path Network Part of Wider Path Network closed 

during construction works: 


